
LEWIS D. GILBERT 
1165 PARK AVENUE 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028 
 

3/25/68 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Bernstein, Ass’t. Direc. 
Division of Corp. Finance, S.E.C. 
500 North Capitol St. 
Washington, D.C.  20549 
 
     Re: Proxy Rules 
 
Dear Mr. Bernstein: 
 
If we are going to have disclosure by request, there is no excuse for this double standard when 
omitted proposals are conceived; when I asked this be required as an amendment to the proxy 
rules. 
 
I am enclosing a copy of the correspondence on the subject for your information. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
  
     Lewis D. Gilbert 
 
 
 
Mr. Lewis D. Gilbert 
1165 Park Avenue 
New York, New York  10028 


